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CITY STAFF ARE PLEASED TO CONTINUE WITH THE CITY’S ANNUAL TULIP BULB GIVEAWAY 
 
Welland, ON - The City of Welland Parks Department is preparing for the city’s annual Tulip Bulb 
Giveaway. City staff are happy to continue with this event and share the city’s tulip bulbs with residents 
in a safe and physically distant-friendly manner.  
 
The event will take place at the Quaker Road Sports Complex to allow staff more space and manage the 
logistics of the drive-up giveaway. Parks staff will be on-site to organize a consistent flow of vehicles. 
Residents will enter on the east side of the parking lot, drive up to the site, and receive one bag of tulip 
bulbs per vehicle. 
 
Tulip Bulb Giveaway Details: 
 
WHO: City of Welland residents can receive FREE tulip bulbs (one bag per vehicle) 
WHAT: City of Welland annual Tulip Bulb Giveaway 
WHERE: Quaker Road Sports Complex (90 Quaker Road, Welland) 
WHEN: May 28, 2020 (rain or shine) 
TIME: 7:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. (until quantities last) 
WHY: Community project delivered annually by the parks department to share tulip bulbs that are 
cleared from the city’s commemorative gardens 
HOW: Vehicles enter the east side of the parking lot, pick-up on the west side and exit (must be able to 
place the bag in own vehicle) 
SAFETY MEASURES: All city staff will wear appropriate PPE for the safety of residents 
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Contact:  
Vincent Beaudoin, Manager of Public Works 
905-735-1700 Ext. 3004 
vince.beaudoin@welland.ca 
 
 
 


